
Bonuses or Commissions
Bonuses to staff, officers or board members of profit or non-profit organizations are unallowable. 
The recipient or subrecipient is prohibited from paying any bonus or commission to any individual or
organization for the purpose of obtaining approval of an application for award assistance. Bonuses to
officers or board members of profit or nonprofit organizations are determined to be a profit or fee and are
therefore unallowable.
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